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The Scunthorpe Prizefighter committee have decided to reduce the entry fee to £25 and prize fund accordingly
for the first of their prizefighter tournament in August. It would appear that with it been a different type of
tournament and  format many players didn’t fancy taking the ‘plunge’ for £125, so the initial tournament will be
run at a reduced entry fee, there are still 17 places left as of 29h July.

Download Entry Form here
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